
 
 

January 6, 2021 
 
Tobin Rockley and the Rockley Foundation – 
 
On behalf of the Fort Worth Visual and Performing Arts Department, I would like to extend my gratitude to 
you and the Rockley Foundation for your partnership with our district.  Through your generous in-kind 
donation of 17 pianos for the 2020-21 school year, valued at $72,800, you have provided a tremendous gift 
and learning opportunity for our students. 
 
We look forward to continuing our relationship with the Rockley Family Foundation and its long-standing 
impact on the lives of our Fort Worth ISD fine arts students.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Christina Walk 
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